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Subject: Letter of Support for David Miller - Justice of the Peace Candidate, Precinct 6

You don't often get email from iliana@myersstrickland.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. ’

Dear Pima County Clerk of the Board,

I am writing to express my strong support for David Miller's candidacy for Justice of the Peace in Pima
County's Precinct 6.

Having knowledge of Mr. Miller's qualifications and professional background, I believe he possesses the
ideal combination of legal expertise, judicial experience, and community commitment that this position
demands.

Mr. Miller brings exceptional credentials to this role, starting with his Juris Doctor degree. His career
path demonstrates a consistent dedication to public service and the judicial system:
o He clerked for the Presiding Judge of the Pima County Juvenile Court, gaining firsthand
experience with judicial procedures and decision-making processes
o For five years at the Office of Children's Counsel, he served as an dependency, delinquency, and
appellate attorney, addressing complex legal issues on behalf of clients and demonstrating
sophisticated legal analysis and advocacy skills
e Currently, he serves our community as a prosecutor with the Pima County Attorney's Office,
where he continues to build on his reputation for fairness and sound judgment

His experience working with diverse populations and handling sensitive cases has prepared him
exceptionally well for the varied responsibilities of a Justice of the Peace. What truly sets Mr. Miller apart
is his genuine desire to continue serving his community in this new capacity. He has expressed a
commitment to providing support and services that address the underlying problems people face when
they enter the justice system. His hard-working nature, fairness in application of the law, and proven
ability to perform effectively under pressure and time constraints make him particularly well-suited for
this judicial role.

The position of Justice of the Peace requires someone who balances legal knowledge with compassion
and understanding. David Miller exemplifies these qualities, combining thorough legal expertise with
genuine concern for community wellbeing. I am confident he will approach each case with the careful
consideration and respect it deserves.



I strongly urge your consideration of David Miller for this important position. Our community would
greatly benefit from his leadership, experience, and unwavering commitment to justice.

Sincerely,

Iliana Ozuna
Attorney at Law
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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